
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 7/31/2014 3:49:27 PM 
To: Terrie D.' 'Prosper (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov) (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: FW: CPUC Announces PG&E Explosion and Fire Decision Will Occur in Next 60 

Days: Oakland Tribune reports 

From: Sam Singer [mailto:singer@singersf.com] 
Sent: Thursday, July 31, 2014 3:47 PM 
To: Sam Singer 
Subject: CPUC Announces PG&E Explosion and Fire Decision Will Occur in Next 60 Days: Oakland 
Tribune reports 
Importance: High 

PUC judges to issue proposal for fine against PG&E in San Bruno case 

By George Avalos, Oakland Tribune - July 31, 2014 

State regulatory judges are expect to issue a proposal during August or September for the fines 
and punishments that PG&E should receive in connection with its role in the fatal explosion of 
a natural gas pipeline in San Bruno nearly four years ago, according to an official notice posted 
Thursday. 

San Francisco-based PG&E faces a fine from the state Public Utilities Commission of up to 
$2.25 billion in connection with the San Bruno explosion in September 2010. 

The proposed ruling on the fine would be issued by a pair of administrative law judges who 
have been evaluating testimony about the matter. The ruling could come as soon as this week, 
but must be issued within 60 days. 
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After the judges issue their proposed ruling, the full PUC will consider the matter, a ruling that 
could come before the end of this year. 

Singer Associates, Inc. 
47 Kearny Street, 2nd Floor | San Francisco, CA 94108 
V: (415) 227-9700 | F: (415) 348-8478 
singer@singersf.com | www.singer-associates.com 

This e-mail and any attachments may be confidential or legally privileged. If you received this message in error 
or are not the intended recipient, you should destroy the e-mail message and any attachments or copies, and you 
are prohibitedfrom retaining, distributing, disclosing or using any information contained herein. Please inform 
us of the erroneous delivery by return e-mail. Thank you for your cooperation. 

Sam Singer | President | Singer Associates, Inc. 
47 Kearny Street, 2nd Floor | San Francisco, CA 94108 
Office: 415.227.9700 | Cellular: 415.336.4949 
singer@singersf.com | www.singer-associates.com 
Skype: SavnSinger.SanFrancisco 
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